
Thank you to everyone who attended the Maidensbridge Bonfire on Friday. It was so 
wonderful to see such a fantastic turn out and to be reminded of what makes our bonfire 
such an amazing community event . 
  
The HSA would like to take this opportunity to thank: 
  
The staff and volunteers, for their help and support in holding this event: 

  

A and M Catering Ltd. (a.k.a. Kewford Eagles burger van), 

ARKS Tool Hire Ltd, 

Astons Butchers, 

Bassi Sweet Centre, 

Dudley Catering,  

OCL, 

Roberts Farm, 

Juniors Waffle truck, 

  

Jubilee Fireworks, 

Universal Beers Ltd, 

Warburtons Bakery (Bread donation), 

Pudding and Pickle Personalised, 

Doodlekeg. 

And finally, thank you to the local community for coming along to our evening. Without 

your support we couldn't host these special events, make these fantastic memories for 

our families and raise money to help Maidensbridge Primary School be a great place for 

all who attend. 

  

Best wishes 

Maidensbridge Home and School Association. 

Sent via 
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